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Transparency is important to us. Supporting documentation and copies of previous sustainability 
reports are available by contacting info@riggsbeer.com.



Benchmarking Performance

We designed our brewery with resource 
efficiency in mind. Each year, we strive to 
find ways to improve our processes; not 
just to make better beer, but to do so with 
as minimal impact on our environment 
as possible.

Industry averages (mean) were pulled 
directly from the Brewers Association 
2017-2021 Benchmarking Survey for 
breweries between 1,000 and 10,000 
barrels in size. Sixty breweries provided 
data for this size category in the survey.
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Local Grain Usage
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Brewing with grains grown within a few 
miles of the brewery drastically reduces 
our beer’s carbon footprint. As you can 
tell from the graph, we’re continuing to 
focus on maximizing our vertical 
integration of Riggs-grown brewing 
grains. 

We know of no other brewery in the mid 
section of the US that uses a similar 
amount of their own, hyper-local grains.



Local Hop Usage

Our support of local agriculture isn’t 
limited to just our own farm. Each year, 
we purchase hops from Hallowed Hops, 
just south of Lewistown, IL. 
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New Sustainability Efforts 

• A new solar array expansion is planned for later this year. 
Once active, it will increase the amount of our on-site solar 
production to over 100% of our annual demand.

• Starting last year, 100% of the Riggs Farm is now 
participating in Champaign County Soil and Water 
Conservation District’s S.T.A.R. program.

• A Paktech can carrier reuse drop-off is now located at the 
entrance to our brewery. We will clean and reuse all 
undamaged Paktech carriers that are returned to us.


